August 26, 2019

JAMES S. MCDONNELL CONNECTOR - EVA AVENUE
St. Louis County Project No. CR-1700

Notice of Roadway Closure (Eva Avenue)

St. Louis County Department of Transportation has awarded Pavement Solutions a contract to
remove, realign and reconstruct Eva Avenue from James S. McDonnell Boulevard to Frost Avenue.

The roadway construction requires that Eva Avenue be closed to through vehicular traffic from James
S. McDonnell Boulevard to Frost Avenue. Drivers are advised to use James S. McDonnell Boulevard to
Airport Road to Hanley Road to access Frost Avenue to circumvent the roadway closure. The roadway
closure will begin September 9, 2019, weather permitting. Message boards will be in placed on westbound
Frost Avenue and northbound Eva Avenue announcing the roadway closure.

If you have any questions concerning this project, please contact one of the following:

1. Department of Highways & Traffic

e Mr. Scott Dezort, P.E., Project Resident Engineer, (314) 615-6674
e Mr. Greg Poppitz, P.E., Supervisor, Project Managers, (314) 615-1160
e Construction Division Office (314) 615-1150 (7:00am to 3:30pm)
e Mr. Dave Wrone Public Information Coordinator, (314) 615-8173

2. Urgent Matters Outside of Normal Working Hours

St. Louis County Police Dispatcher (636) 529-8210 (For urgent matters on weekends, holidays, and
weekdays from 4:00pm to 7:00am)



